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May 9th, 2005
Nova Scotia Alcohol and Gaming Authority
PO Box 545
40 Alderney Drive, 5th Floor
Dartmouth, NS
B2Y 3Y8
Re: Character Reference for Billy Campbell

To Whom It May Concern;

I am pleased to provide a character referral for Billy Campbell in support of his application for the role of night bar manager at the new venue within NRG, located at 2215 Gottingen Street.

Billy has consistently proven to be an honest and dedicated person within the work place. As a community leader, I count on people like Billy for their knowledge and clear judgment. For three years I’ve known him to be a very valuable asset to the community and his place of work. 
Billy has always shown enthusiasm and has a sincere and strong willed approach to handling situations. He has a strong ability to use his logical thinking and industry knowledge to enhance the workplace for the better. His genuine approach and generous personality are an integral part of why he continues to be successful in his workplace.

It is without a doubt that Billy Campbell would be a strong asset within a management role at NRG.  I wish him the best of luck and look forward to learning of his future successes.

If you require further verification and information you may reach me at 902.423.1213

King Regards,

Jay Thordarson, B.Comm B.Sc

Chair, Halifax Pride 2005

jay@halifaxpride.com
